129, 2019

SUBJECT: End of the Year Report Cards

Dear Parents,

Quarter 4 report cards for middle school and high school students will be
released later this year than in previous years. The Lee County School District
usually sends report cards home in June, with the Florida Standard Assessment
(FSA) scores included. The grade calculations include End-of-Course exam
scores which are essential for calculating final course grades. However, this
year, the testing window for the FSA was moved to the last four weeks of the
school year so the State will not release FSA scores until late June. This will
unfortunately delay report cards until early July.

If you have a student who does not have an End-of-Course Exam in a subject,
you will be able to see final grades through the FOCUS parent portal.
Thank you for your patience in this matter,

Jacquelin Collins
Superintendent

www.CapeCharterSchools.org
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